JOSH GREEN, M.D. GOVERNOR



KEITH T. HAYASHI SUPERINTENDENT

SHAYNE GREENLAND PRINCIPAL

STATE OF HAWAI'I DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION ILIMA INTERMEDIATE 91-884 Fort Weaver Rd Ewa Beach, HI 96706

Phone (808) 687-9300 FAX (808) 689-1258

July 30, 2025

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Please note Campbell-Kapolei Complex Area's new rule regarding electric bicycles (e-bikes) and electric motorcycles (e-motorcycles). Effective August 4, 2025, due to student safety concerns, e-bikes will no longer be permitted on elementary and middle school grounds. This includes walking and parking e-bikes on school grounds.

Safety First: We prioritize the safety of all students and staff. E-bikes and e-motorcycles can reach higher speeds than traditional bicycles, increasing the risk of accidents and injuries in the community.

Alternative Transportation: We encourage you to discuss alternative, safe transportation options with your child, such as traditional bicycles with helmets, scooters with helmets, walking, public transportation, or carpooling.

HPD will be informed of this new school rule.

We appreciate your cooperation in keeping our schools a safe environment for everyone. Please contact the school office if you have any questions.

291C-195 Driving of mopeds

291C-143 Riding on bicycles

291C-145 Riding on roadways and bikeways

Sincerely,

Shayne Greenland - Principal